
From,

Aman Shukla,

Civil Judge (J.D.), Jansath

Muzaffarnagar.

To,

The Registrar General,

Hon’ble High Court,

Allahabad.

Through,

The District Judge,

Muzaffarnagar.

Subject: Response to Query Regarding Pursuit of L.L.M. from Shobhit University, Meerut

Respected Sir,

I most humbly acknowledge your response to my earlier request for permission to pursue an L.L.M.

program at Shobhit University, Meerut.  I most humbly submit that I have not taken admission in the

stated academic session since the permission of the Hon’ble Court is still awaited and if the permission

is granted then the course can still be completed in the remaining academic session. In the offer letter of

the  university  the  U.G.C.  recognised  status  of  the  university  is  mentioned.  Furthermore  it  is  also

mentioned that the law school will conduct classes on 2nd &4th Saturday, Sundays and other holidays (in

which the judicial work will not be hampered and no further leave will be required).

Therefore, I most respectfully request the Hon'ble Court to consider my earnest request and grant me

permission to join and pursue the one-year postgraduate program in Law (LL.M 2023-24) at the School

of Law and Constitutional Studies (Centre of Post Graduate Legal Studies), Shobhit Deemed to-be

University, Meerut. 

I shall remain grateful for this grace forever.

With profound regards,

Date: 17.01.2024

Yours Sincerely,

(Aman Shukla)

                            Civil Judge (J.D.), Jansath

           Muzaffarnagar.
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